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ANNOUNCEMENT 
Ref. Adjustment to service charge at Tan Cang – Cat Lai port,  

Tan Cang – Hiep Phuoc port from July 15th 2022 
 

Respectfully to: Customers. 

 Saigon Newport Corporation (SNP) would like to express our sincere 
thanks for your valuable cooperation and support over the past year. 

SNP issued service charges tariff at Tan Cang - Cat Lai port (TCCL) in 
accordance with Decision No. 631/QĐ-TCT dated March 09th 2021 with effect 
from April 01st 2021, and service charges tariff at Tan Cang – Hiep Phuoc (TCHP) 
in accordance with Decision No. 14/QĐ-TCHP-KD with effect from January 15th 
2015. In the recent time, both the Covid-19 pandemic and the Russia – Ukraine 
tension has negative impact on the global economy including Vietnam. The 
surging cost of materials and supplies, especially the steep rising fuel prices, thus 
drives SNP's operational cost up, and investment in equipment and infrastructure 
upgrading projects at TCCL is set to spiral in response to the market shift. In 
addition, the fact is that service charge rates at TCCL is lower than other local 
seaports/ICDs. 

 In order to improve service quality and to offset rising input costs, SNP 
would like to announce the adjustment to service charge at TCCL and TCHP, 
effective from July 15th 2022. Please refer to the attachment herewith for details. 

 We hope to receive the cooperation and support of esteemed Customers. 

 Best regards ./.  
Recipients: GENERAL DIRECTOR 
- As above; 
- Chairman; 
- Board of Directors; 
- Archive: Cor., B&P Dept. H03. 
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